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End of Service Announcement 

Effective December 31st, 2022, AML will no longer offer break-fix repair services on the following 
handheld computer product family: 

• M7500 Triton Wireless Terminal

Due to the age of the product and current supply chain deficiencies, components required for 
servicing are becoming increasingly difficult to obtain. 

For those customers that may have maintenance agreements extending out beyond December 
31st, 2022, we will honor those agreements to their expiration dates.  Maintenance agreements 
purchased after the time of this announcement, will terminate on December 31st, 2022. 

For those looking to replace your existing devices, we would encourage you to look at our 
current product offerings. 

Our Striker Mobile Computer is an ideal replacement for the Triton with a similar weight and 
form factor.  It comes with a pre-loaded VT220 terminal emulation client, and because it runs 
the Android operating system, it also has web browsing capabilities and can run native Android 
applications.  It is the ideal future-proofing device for current Triton users. 

Learn more about Striker here:  https://www.amltd.com/Products/Striker 

Contact your AML reseller or sales representative to arrange for a demonstration unit of the 
Striker.
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